From: Exhibitor Support

To: Katie Dana
Subject: NFPA Conference & Expo 2023
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 4:48:21 PM

Hello Katrina,

As per confirmation for delivering to warehouse on this show as early as 05/10/23 as per
warehouse supervisor they will receive freight on this date as a one time convenience. HAVE
A GREAT DAY!!

Please note, in an effort to provide an improved experience for all exhibitors, this email
address will be used solely for receiving exhibitor order forms. If you need to reach our
Exhibitor Support team, please reach out to us using the contact information below for
additional support.

Phone/Text: (888) 508-5054

Chat: Click Here

Elizabeth Olaes

Exhibitor Support Specialist
+1 888 508 5054

Freeman
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